
   

 
 

ICM has become a signatory to the United Nations Principles for 

Responsible Investment 

 

ICM Limited (“ICM”) announced this month it has become a signatory to the United 

Nations-supported Principles for Responsible Investment (PRI). The PRI is an 

international network of investors working together to implement environmental, 

social and governance (ESG) considerations into their investment practices and 

ownership policies. The PRI currently has over 3,900 signatories who manage in excess 

of US$100 trillion. 

The decision to join the PRI is a further step in ICM’s long engagement in ESG. Charles 

Jillings, ICM Director, stated: “While challenging to achieve, the ambition of the PRI is a 

strong positive and we look forward to building on our solid ESG framework, and to 

enhancing our process and reporting.” 

 “The importance of looking at ESG factors to assess risks is growing rapidly in non-

equity asset classes such as fixed income and infrastructure,” said CEO Fiona Reynolds, 

“a development that ICM clearly recognises. We are delighted to welcome ICM to the 

PRI and look forward to working with them.” 

 

About ICM: ICM is an international fund manager and corporate finance adviser 

headquartered in Bermuda with expertise in listed equity, private equity, and fixed 

income. ICM specialises in the following investment sectors: utility & infrastructure, 

financial services, mining and resources, and technology. ICM manages directly and 

indirectly over US$26bn.  

ICM is an active investment-led manager with significant hands-on investment 

experience, which it seeks to use to the investee company’s advantage. With offices in 

Bermuda, Australia, Canada, Ireland, New Zealand, Singapore, South Africa, South 

Korea, and the United Kingdom, and over 70 staff globally, ICM is well placed to 

support its investments. To find out more information, visit www.icm.limited 

 

 

 

http://www.icm.limited/

